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Meeting Date:  February 16
th
 2017 

 

To Have Faith Is  
To Have Wings 

- J.M. Barrie 
 

Before the meeting, Rick Hill entertained us with his fine guitar playing.  
Thanks, Rick. 
  
Getting Started:  President Ray announced that the meeting was 
brought by Team 1 with Team Captains Amelia Ward, Bob Allen, and 
Lucky Jesrani. The invocation was provided by Joe Wyse. 

 
Announcements: 
 

 Joe Wyse informed the Club that Greg Dunbar’s father 
passed away.  Thoughts and prayers are with Greg and 
his family at this difficult time. 
 

 Keli Anthis announced that the I-House Scholars are 
scheduled to visit from March 26 through March 30 and 
more housing is needed for them.  All those interested in 
housing an I-House Scholar should contact Keli. 
 

 Lisa Jeter announced that the scholarship application 
process is ongoing.  If anyone knows of a stellar student 
interested in a scholarship, the application deadline is 
March 1. 
 

Rick Hill 
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 Eva Jimenez announced that the Club’s Bowl-A-Thon will be held on February 25 at 6:30 p.m. 
at Shasta Lanes.  The theme will be “70’s Tie Dye.”  For more information, please contact Eva 
or Mary Brace. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 District 5160 is holding two photo contests.  The first is a Club 
Photo contest, where the District is asking for pictures of poignant, 
unusual, or amazing stories during the year from our Club.  The second is 
a contest asking for photos taken from the District Convention held in 
Berkeley.  Photos should be submitted before March 17 to 
photocontest@rotary5160.org. Questions should be directed to Bill 
Randall at randall2u@astound.net or Dany Gregory at 
danygregory1@att.net. 
 
 
 

 
 
Honor to Youth:  Joe Wyse, along with Shasta 
College’s Assistant Superintendent/Vice President of 
Student Services Kevin O’Rorke, introduced Alyssa 
Buendia as the Honor to Youth Recipient.  Alyssa is 
a student in her second semester at Shasta College.  
Prior to enrolling at Shasta College, she graduated 
from Clear Lake High School with a 4.0 GPA. She 
serves as the Events & Activities Officer on the 
Shasta College Student Senate and is also involved 
with the Shasta College “Student Life” program.  
Through these organizations, she has helped to 
coordinate three blood drives at the College, 
establish a food drive, and raise awareness about 
the dangers of tobacco use through a “Kick Butts” 
Day.  Alyssa has also been involved in Student Club 
“Kick-Offs,” designed to introduce students to the 
various organizations available to them at the College.  
She plans to earn her Associates Degree at Shasta College and then transfer to a four year university 
to complete her studies.  Congratulations to this highly motivated student intent on making a positive 
difference in her community! 
 
 
 
 

Joe Wyse, Alyssa Buendia, & President Ray 

(Left to Right) 

mailto:photocontest@rotary5160.org
mailto:randall2u@astound.net
mailto:danygregory1@att.net
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Recognitions: 
 
Sheva Nickravesh:  For her new BMW. $250.00.   
 
Michelle Dell: For her new house.  $200.00.  
 
John Mathena:  For “losing” his Blue Badge.  $25.00.  
 

Program: Our own Greg Balkovek and Tom Stovall had the 
pleasure of attending the 2016 AirVenture in Oshkosh, 
Wisconsin, sponsored by the Experimental Aircraft Association 
(EAA).  The event was held from July 24 through August 1 last 
year at Wittman Regional Airport.  It is the largest air show in 
the country, with over 563,000 people in attendance and some 
10,000 aircraft arriving at Wittman Regional Airport and 
surrounding airfields during that week. AirVenture has it all 
when it comes to aircraft: Warbirds, Vintage, Homebuilts and 
Ultralights. In addition to the aircraft on display, there were 
daily airshows and special interviews with famous pilots. There 
were two interviews of particular note.  Greg and Tom heard 
from Bud Anderson, a famous World War II ace, and from 
Bob Hoover, a famous pilot who was Chuck Yeager’s hero.  
Greg and Tom were most interested in the Warbirds, where 
371 of them were on display. Some of the famous military 
aircraft included the F-86, the F-4U Corsair, the AS365 Dolphin, 
the B-25 “Panchito” Bomber, and of course the P-51D Mustang.  
Thank you Greg and Tom for an entertaining and inspiring 
program! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tom Stovall & Greg Balkovek 

(Left to Right) 
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Day Editor and Production: Rubin Cruse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar 
Feb. 23rd AirBNB - Rachel Hatch & Larry Vaupel 

March 2nd Rise Program  

March 9th Job Shadow 

March 16th Grindstone Program – Chet Sunde 
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mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.bloodsource.org/
mailto:liesl.schmidt@usbank.com
mailto:nolan.hawkins@plumasbank.com
mailto:jason.waybright@lpl.com
http://www.weaver-lumber.com
http://www.upstatehearing.com
http://www.apex.com
http://www.scottvalleybank.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:jason.k.parker@morganstanley.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
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Foothill Distributing 
 

 
Gary Burks 
  243-3932 

Email click here 

   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  

   223-2030 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
mailto:jrobinson@seniorhelpers.com
http://www.DavisOD.com
mailto:teresa_adams00@yahoo.com
http://www.SummitMedicalAndDentalArts.com
http://www.mckinleymortgage.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
mailto:dkehoe@co.shasta.ca.us
http://www.nvcss.org
mailto:Jessica@Haedrich.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/

